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Larry Gregory recently published an article in the Illinois State Bar Association’s
Trusts & Estates Newsletter. In the article titled, “The SECURE Act Poised to
Eliminate Common Estate Planning Technique,” Larry discusses the Setting Every
Community Up for Retirement Enhancement Act of 2019 (SECURE Act) and how
the legislation will make it easier for individuals to save for retirement.

The full article can be read in the July 2019 edition of the Illinois State Bar
Association Trusts & Estates Newsletter, Vol. 66 No.1.


